
 

 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance:  

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands: one Na-
tion under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 

STAY CLASSY WEST VALLEY! 

INFORMATION: 
 
All freshmen who need a school Chromebook: Please make sure to get a Chromebook contract from your Social Studies 
teacher OR in the Library.   It is important for you and your parent to sign this contract at your earliest convenience.  Stu-
dents without a Chromebook, will not be able to do all of your school work. 
 
Swimming tryouts will start Monday, August 18.  Please see Mrs. Soksoda for any questions. 
 
Join VEX Robotics and Power Your Future! VEX Robotics challenges you to design, build, and code real robots to take 
on global competitions. Whether you're into engineering, coding, teamwork, or just want to try something awesome — 
there's a place for you in VEX. Create innovative robots, Compete in tournaments. No experience needed. Just bring your 
curiosity. 1st meeting will be at lunch Tuesday 19th in room 404. If you have any question see Mr. Soksoda  
 
Attention ROP students! Please listen carefully to your instructions: 3rd-4th Period ROP Students: Quietly excuse yourself 
from 2nd period at 9:35 and report to the bus loading area. Your bus leaves at 9:40. You will return to campus at 11:50.  
5th-6th Period ROP Students: Quietly excuse yourself from 4th period at 11:50, get your lunch and be to the bus loading 
area by 12:00. Your bus leaves at 12:05 and you will return to campus at the end of the school day. 
 
Girls interested in playing tennis:  please come talk to Mr. Wyrick in room 614 or out in the quad at lunch. 
 
Just a reminder to students, we do not allow food delivery; grub hub, door dash, etc. to deliver food during school hours. If 
it happens, it will result in disciplinary measures and we will eat the food! We’d appreciate it.  
 
REMINDER FROM THE PRINICPAL’S OFFICE:  Phones are not to be out during class time.  This includes when 
going to the restroom, library, office, etc.  Administration will be doing random phone sweeps throughout the semester.  
Don’t be caught with your phone out! 
 
 
REMINDER FROM THE ATTENDANCE OFFICE; you MUST check into the attendance office when arriving at 
school even 1 minute late or returning to campus after having left campus with an OCP so that we are aware that you are 
back on campus. By stopping by the attendance office and checking in, this will help prevent calls home, possible cuts and 
other attendance issues. 
 
 
 
 


